
 

 

Our Summer Fete which was held on Saturday 15th July was a great success and a great time was had by all, 
despite the weather! Brecon Town Mayor, Mr Leuan Williams paid us a visit and enjoyed a cup of coffee 
whilst browsing some of our stalls. He won a bottle of Cosmopolitan on our tombola, which I’m sure he will 
enjoy.   

We managed to raise a total of £500 for Usk House Day Hospice from the stalls, raffle, and street 
collections. We would like to say a huge thank you to parents, family & friends and staff for all their support 
on the day and leading up to the event. We will be holding a presentation later this week to hand over the 
cheque to Usk House Day Hospice and we should appear in the Brecon and Radnor Express, so keep a look-out 
for us.  

August 2017 

Happy 1st Birthday to Savannah 
 

Happy 2nd Birthday to 
Alexandar, Dominic & Lottie 

 
Happy 3rd Birthday to Melanie 

& Serenity 
 

Happy Birthday from all of the 
staff at Buttons Nursery!  

Buttons Nursery  
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Zyba as a butterfly Izzy hooking a duck! 

 

Izzy having her face painted Georgia, our student very 
kindly helped sell lots of 
medals and balloons 

Buttons Nursery staff with Mayor Leuan Williams 



 

 

Are you aware  
of our ‘Refer a 
Friend Scheme’? 
Ask a member of 
staff for more 

details. 

The Mayor with his 
bottle of 
Cosmopolitan! 

Summer Fete photos continued….. 

Nursery Manager Nicky Jones and the Mayor at 
the raffle table 

Rafferty & Otis digging deep in to 
the lucky dip searching for a prize 

Tadeusz and Olo about to enjoy a cake from 
Rachael’s cake stall.  

The front page of the Brecon and 
Radnor 20th July 2017 

We have now received our complimentary copy of 
‘My First Poem 2017—Welsh Poets’  
Congratulations to our young writers who have 
successfully had their poems published in the 
book. The young writers are Otis, Zyba, Brooke, 
Ethan K, Joel, Izzy and Emily-Rose.  
 
If you would like to take a look at the book, please 
ask a member of staff.   

3 & 4 Year Old 
Funding 

We currently still have funded nursery 
places available commencing in September. If 
you are interested in booking a funded 
nursery place for your child (aged 3 or over) 
please ask a member of staff for an 
application form as soon as possible.  



 

 

We began our new topic on Transport (Land, Sea and Air) during July. The children and babies, 
along with help from the staff have created a transport display board, hot air balloons, boats, 
collages, puzzles, cars, trucks, aeroplanes, to name but a few. 

Lestyn and Alexandar making a hot air balloon Scarlett completing a transport 
puzzle 

Alex, Scarlett and Maci-Rae's 
Boats  

Melanie’s Train Flora’s Car 

Izzy, Flora, Emily-Rose and Zyba 
enjoying quiet time with books in the 
tent 

Robyn enjoying mark 
making with shaving 
foam 

Izzy, Brooke and Sam enjoying making fruit 
kebabs for tea 



 

 

Application forms 
are now available 
should  you be 

interested in a funded 
place for your child 
(aged 3 or over). 

We have recently signed up with HM 
Government for Tax Free Childcare. 
This is a new online Government service 
to help parents pay for childcare. For 

every £8 a parent pays in to their childcare 
account, the Government will add an extra 
£2, which equates to 20% of the overall 
cost. Parents can receive up to £2000 per 
child, per year towards their childcare costs. 
For more information and/or to register visit 
www.childcare.tax.service.gov.uk  

We have now introduced a 
sibling discount scheme. We 
are offering a 10% discount 
for your second child 

enrolled at Buttons and a 20% 
discount for your third child 
enrolled at Buttons. For more 
details please speak to a 
member of staff. 

Buttons 
Nursery polo 
tops are now for 
sale at a 

discounted price of 
£6.50 each. Please 
speak to a member of 
staff if you would like 
to purchase one.  

 28th August 2017 
Nursery Closed for 
Bank Holiday 

Congratulations to Amy 
Durham on the birth of her 
baby girl, Taylor who arrived 
in to the world on Friday 21st 
July. Amy and Taylor are both 
doing very well.  

We would love it if you could 
take a few moments to rate us 
and also leave a review or 
testimonial on our Google listing. 
You can go straight there by 
using this link 
https://goo.gl/nLYMBm or just 
‘Google’ Buttons Nursery. 

http://www.childcare.tax.service.gov.uk
https://goo.gl/nLYMBm

